
 

 

 

 

 

TEAM CONFIRMATION OF VISAS 

 
THIS FORM IS TO BE RETURNED 

ONLY 
AFTER YOU HAVE RECEIVED 

YOUR VISAS FROM THE US EMBASSY – EMAILED TO FRANCES@DALLASCUP.ORG  
 
 
 
By signature below, it is confirmed that the visas required for travel to Dallas,  
 
Texas from                                                                          have been obtained 
     ( City and Country ) 
 

from  the United States Embassy.  Our total delegation has been approved for  
 
travel and will consist of                  players and                    adults. 
 

Team Name                                                      Age Group _________ 
 
Team Representative ______________________________________ 
       ( Signature) 
 
Date ______________ 

 

Because of the unfortunate events around the world in recent years, the US Embassy in 
many countries is following very strict guidelines.  It is taking much longer to arrange for 
the interview appointments and a much longer time to actually receive the necessary 
travel visas.  If your team needs assistance from the Dallas Cup in obtaining visas and you 
have not already done so, complete the Team Request for Visas form and email to 
frances@dallascup.org immediately.  
 

In order for your team to participate in the tournament, once you have obtained your visas, 
this form must be returned as soon as possible but no later than the date specified in the 
Official Invitation Instructions. 
 
If for some reason you cannot return this form by the required deadline, contact Frances 
Sanchez by email at frances@dallascup.org immediately and provide the details of the 
problem you are experiencing. 
 


